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Superintendents, Principals, Athletic Directors, 
 
Yesterday Governor Brown lifted the statewide mandate requiring masks and venue capacity limits, effective 
immediately.  As a result, the OHA has also removed its indoor and outdoor recreation guidance from their website.  We 
are working to update the OSAA website accordingly. 
 
As with the Ready Schools, Safe Learners Resiliency Framework for the 2021-22 School Year ODE sent out last Friday, 
the vast majority of health and safety protocols which have been mandatory, such as face coverings, are now advisory. 
This shifts to a more traditional, local decision-making model and means school districts, public charter schools and 
private schools will have the option to implement, as appropriate, relevant advisory guidance from the federal Centers for 
Disease Control and the Oregon Health Authority, and may require face coverings, physical distancing and other 
measures. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for all your efforts this past school year and best wishes for a restful summer. 
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